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CRH (UK): Transfer of Listing Category   

Informative Notice – Update 

24 August 2023 

     
Further to the notice released on 11 May 2023, FTSE Russell notes court and shareholder approvals have 

been granted for the transfer of CRH (UK, 0182704, FTSE 100 index, GEIS Large Cap) shares from the 

Premium to the Standard segment on the London Stock Exchange. The transfer is expected to take effect 

on 25 September 2023, and as a result CRH will no longer meet the eligibility criteria for inclusion in the 

FTSE UK Index Series (Ground Rule 4.1.1.). 

Based on the current timetable, FTSE Russell anticipates the following treatment: 

Wednesday 20 September 2023 (at market close): 

The FTSE 100 Index replacement (and related index changes) will be announced, the selection process 

will use the close prices as of Tuesday 19 September 2023. 

Monday 25 September 2023 (from market open): 

CRH will be deleted from the FTSE UK Index Series (and associated indices). The replacement within the 

FTSE 100 Index (and related index changes) will become effective, as notified in advance. 

 

FTSE Russell will issue further notices detailing the changes within the FTSE UK Index Series in due 

course. 
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